
From: Phil & Loumar Sondeen  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 12:00 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Northside transient student houseing, 716 bedrooms 

 

This proposed development will not be good for the Northside Neighborhood. 
The density is overwhelming! This is not in keeping with a family type neighborhood. 
  
Currently the traffic on Pontiac is really bad going to and from work times. 
If the proposed development goes ahead there will be little let up in traffic flow. 
  
As a long time resident and tax payer at 359 Brookside, I ask you to reconsider 
allowing this proposed development. 
  
Loumar Sondeen 
359 Brookside Dr 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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